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Response to Public Comment: 

Implementation Plan for Seven Total Maximum Daily Loads for Indicator 

Bacteria in the Corpus Christi Region 

Tracking 
Number 

Date 
Received 

Affiliation of 
Commenter 

Summary of Request or 
Comment 

Summary of TCEQ Action,  
or Explanation 

001 3/4/2025 Teresa 
Carrillo, 
stakeholder 
and former 
Contractor 
with Texas 
A&M - Corpus 
Christi 

The commenter thanked 
two stakeholders who 
attended the meeting 
(Philippe Tissot and Jim 
Klein) and expressed 
appreciation for their 
involvement with the 
development of the I-Plan. 
She mentioned this I-Plan 
took a long time to finalize 
but that many stakeholder 
groups had been working 
on implementation already. 
The commenter also thanks 
the TMDL Program staff for 
their work to finalize the I-
Plan. 
 

TMDL staff appreciate 
Teresa Carrillo’s involvement 
with this project. Her 
dedication to the watershed 
and its stakeholders has 
made a great impact on the I-
Plan.  
 
No changes were made to 
the I-Plan document based 
on this comment. 

002 3/4/2025 Linda 
Lindsey, 
Parks and 
Recreation 
Advisory 
Committee 

The commenter explained 
differences in the parks 
mentioned in the I-Plan, as 
well as Poenisch Park, The 
commenter explained that 
even though the parks are 
used for different 
recreational purposes, 
implementation strategies 
like pet waste signage 
would be beneficial at all 
parks in the I-Plan. 
 

TCEQ appreciates the 
support of the Parks and 
Recreation Advisory 
Committee. 
 
No changes were made to 
the I-Plan document based 
on this comment. 

 
 


